
   
 
 
6th June 2025   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a real pleasure to welcome everyone back to school after the half term break. 
The children have returned with smiles, energy, and a brilliant attitude to learning – just 
what we like to see! As we head into our final half term of the year, we’re looking forward 
to an action-packed few weeks, filled with exciting events and enriching opportunities for 
all. 
 
We have so much to look forward to, including: 

• The much-anticipated Year 6 School Camp 
• Mighty Oaks’ and Red Oaks’ summer production: "Oliver with a Twist" 
• Sports Day – always a highlight! 
• Year 4’s singing performance at the Hall for Cornwall 
• Our vibrant Summer Fayre (Thank you to our PTA for organising) 
• End of year assessments to celebrate the progress the children have made 
• Educational trips to museums and zoos 
• ...and much, much more! 

 
This week has already set the tone for a fantastic term. Mighty Oaks had their first 
swimming session at Truro Leisure Centre and were absolutely brilliant – well done to all of 
them for showing such enthusiasm and great behaviour in the pool. 
 
In the classroom, we’ve been talking to the children about how we learn and how important 
it is to be actively involved in the learning process. To support this, we’ve introduced a new 
strategy that encourages children to agree, challenge, or build on each other’s responses 
during discussions. This helps develop deeper thinking, respectful communication, and a 
sense of ownership in learning. Do ask your child about this – we hope they’ll be able to 
explain how it works and why it's helping them learn even more effectively! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to 
another fantastic week ahead. 
 
 

 
 
Mr Hick  

 

 

Parent/Carer Survey 

We would really appreciate some responses for our end of 

year survey. If you could spare a couple of minutes to 

complete this, then it we would be very grateful. Link is 

below. 



 

Sports Day - 16th June 

 

   

 

Monday 16th June Sports day 

KS2: 9.30 – 11.45am       EYFS & KS1: 1.15 – 3pm 

 

All children to wear P.E kit to school on this day.  Please ensure your child also brings a hat, 

suncream and plenty to drink. The children will remain the responsibility of the school staff 

throughout the event and spectators are asked to remain in the spectators areas marked 

out.  

 

Please do come along to watch, support and enjoy the day. You may wish to bring fold out 

chairs or picnic rugs to sit on.  Our brilliant PTA will be selling refreshments including: bacon 

baps (in the morning), hot dogs (in the afternoon), cakes, teas, coffees and a selection of 

soft drinks.  

 

 



Online Safety Newsletter 

This month’s online safety newsletter can be found HERE. This month it contains useful 

information about privacy settings and Instagram. 

 

Clubs 

Our school clubs are running as usual this month, however to allow time for teachers to 

complete important transition meetings and SEND meetings, the last week for clubs will be 

the week beginning 23rd June. 

 

Parent/Carer Survey  

Help Us Celebrate Success – Annual Parent/Carer Survey 

We’re incredibly proud of the progress our school community has made, 

including a successful OFSTED — and your support has been a big part of that 

success! Now, we’d love to hear what you think is going well and where we 

can continue to grow together. 

Our annual parent/carer survey is a great opportunity to share your positive experiences 

and highlight what’s working for your child. Your feedback not only helps us recognise our 

strengths, but also ensures we keep building on them for an even better year ahead. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey – your voice matters, and we’re excited to 

hear from you! 

Complete Survey HERE 

Thank you for being such an important part of our school family! 

 

September 2025 

We are now in a position where we are able to confirm our teaching team for September. 

Class Teacher (s) 

Acorns (R) Mrs Morgan and Mrs Glanville-Thomas 

Seedlings (Y1) Miss Barnes 

Buds (Y2) Miss O’Callaghan 

Young Oaks (Y3) Miss Hoare and Mrs Eastham 

Bur Oaks (Y4) Mr Wilson 

Red Oaks (Y5) Mrs James and Mrs Law 

Mighty Oaks (Y6) Miss Laskowski 

 

 

https://www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk/web/online_safety/613882
https://forms.gle/7nmnCY16fNcdAoRi7


 

 

 
 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

2.6.25 Y6 Swimming Block Begins 

16.6.25 Sports Day – NEW DATE (KS2 am and KS1 pm) 

18.6.25 Year 6 Camp 

1.7.25 – 2.7.25 RLS Induction Days and Moving Up Days 

1.7.25 – 2.7.25 New EYFS Stay and Play Sessions  

17.7.25 Y5 & Y6 Summer Show (afternoon and evening) 

21.7.25 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

21.7.25 DISCO! 

22.7.25 Last Day of term – 1pm finish (no Chatterbox) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Cohen & Paisley 

SEEDLINGS Sienna, Ben & Savannah 

BUDS Jesse & Alfie 

YOUNG OAKS Miya-Rose & Analyn 

BUR OAKS Lewis & Neo 

RED OAKS Arbrey & Alfie 

MIGHTY OAKS Ethan & Annabelle 

 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 
 

 

Term Dates 2025/26 

  



 

 



 



  



 

 


